
 
 
Congratulations to Prof Lawrence Loh on Winning the NUS Annual 
Teaching Excellence Award  
 

 
 
The NUS Centre for Governance and Sustainability congratulates its Director Prof Lawrence 
Loh for winning the coveted NUS’s Annual Teaching Excellence Award (ATEA). Having 
obtained this university-level award third time in a row, Prof Loh has been placed on the ATEA 
Honour Roll which signifies sustained excellence in teaching. 
 
The ATEA recognises achievements in teaching, instruction, educational design, assessment 
and feedback as well as the wider adoption of good practices in these areas of leadership and 
support of other colleagues. It cherishes those whose teaching and use of technology in 
innovative ways have contributed to learning and a culture that values teaching. 
 
“I am deeply honoured to have received an award that celebrates excellence in teaching and 
high levels of positive educational impact. It acknowledges the hard work put in to make 
lessons engaging and relevant to the contemporary real world context. I will always strive to 
push students beyond what they think they are capable of, challenge their critical thinking and 
enhance the learning experience that leads to their growth,” said Prof Loh. 
 
Let’s all congratulate Prof Loh for this momentous feat! 

https://ctlt.nus.edu.sg/teaching-and-learning-quality/annual-teaching-excellence-award-atea/

